
September 4. 1968

Professor William H. Young
Assistant to President
The University of Wisconsin
210 North Hall
Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear Bill:

Enclosed is some material which I received from Charles Brown
of HEW pertinent to our institutional agreement request. The
additional material which we said we would senti to you will be
ready shortly.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel

HWB:rw
Ene.


